Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Cheung, Robert [Robert.Cheung@amec.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2010 3:25 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Deborah Castles

Subject: RE: RO#000079

Great. Thx much for the update. Also, we'll re-upload the well data to GeoTracker as a txt file. Sorry about
that. Thx, Robert

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.orq]
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2010 3:22 PM

To: Cheung, Robert

Cc: Deborah Castles

Subject: RE: RO#000079

Thanks for the news as well as the request Robert. Please use this as approval to do so. | should be getting a response to
the work plan addendum out today or tomorrow (this week?), and had extended it to July 23" already.
Regards,

Mark Detterman

Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Cheung, Robert [mailto:Robert.Cheung@amec.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2010 3:14 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Deborah Castles

Subject: RO#000079

Good afternoon Mr. Detterman,

We are in the process of responding to your March 4, 2010, directive requesting a Data Gap Investigation Work
Plan for the subject property. Due to scheduling conflicts, we are requesting an extension for the submittal of the
Work Plan to July 30, 2010. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email. Thanks for your
assistance on this project. Robert

Robert H. Cheung | Senior Toxicologist Risk Assessor

AMEC Geomatrix, Inc.

2101 Webster Street, Suite 1200 | Oakland, CA 94612

510.663.4299 (direct) | 510.663.4141 (fax) | 510.529.5948 (cell) | robert.cheung@amec.com
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